819 Coolidge Place
Rockford, IL 61107

USNRC February 14th 1983
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir,

Sinnissippi Audubon Society would like to request
time to make a limited appearance statement concerning
the licensing of the Byron Nuclear Power Staticn at the

public hearing to be held March 1st 1983 at Rockford College,
Rockford, IL at 7pwm,

vours faithfully,

iR i

Timothy J Bland, President.
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